sent: weanesday, 5 July 2023 925 AM
To: Records Department
Subject: [EXTERNAL] APPLICATION NO: DA2023 / 0130

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender
and know the content is safe.

To whom it may concern,

] | am the father of three young children
aged 14, 5 & 1.5-year-olds.
| am writing this email as a concerned resident to express my objection to the development proposal
outlined in DA2023 / 0130.

I'd like to point out my concerns listed below:

« Health issues due to the Noise, Foul Odour that will be created by the Waste Facility at close
proximity to my house. It gets very windy between Bachel Avenue & Church Street towards
Dalley Street. The foul odour & the buffeting noise from the works done at the Waste Facility,
will greatly affect mine & my children's health and wellbeing.

o Health concerns for the elderly that live in close proximity to the Waste Facility. My Mother and
Father who are in their 70's live across the road at No.2 Dalley Street which is directly opposite
the Railway tracks and Waste Facility.

 Heavy Traffic footprint in and around Church Street, Dalley Street and Bachell Avenue. Traffic
getting on Arthur street takes 20 mins to get through most days.

« The Waste Facility will be too close to the residential areas of Lidcombe. Was this ever
considered during the approval process?

« Close proximity to local schools & parks which | take daily walks around the area | live. The
putrid stench would put the community off going for walks in the local areas.

o The Mental Health issues that would arise from the noise and the pollution from the Waste
Facility.

o The lack of transparency by council regarding this Development Proposal without the local
resident's consultation before ever getting to this stage of the process. The Lidcombe
community clearly object to this development. Somebody should be held accountable for
approving this development. It is obvious that they don't live in the area.

In conclusion | request that Cumberland Council reevaluate the approval of Development proposal
DA2023/0130.

It is of utmost importance for the health and wellbeing of our community to be prioritised over this
Waste facility.

| also request that an environmental impact study be conducted to evaluate the potential
consequences and the adverse effects of such a Waste Facility in close proximity to residential areas.
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| trust that Cumberland Council will consider the objections listed above. | ook forward to your
response outlining the actions being taken in response to my objections.

With Kind Regards,
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